Protecting Children's Privacy Online

The Children's Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) was passed by Congress in October 1998,
with a requirement that the Federal Trade Commission (FTC) issue and enforce rules concerning
children's online privacy. The primary goal of the Act and the Rule is to place parents in control
over what information is collected from their children online. The Rule was designed to be

strong, yet flexible, to protect children while recognizing the dynamic nature of the Internet.

Click here to read the Frequently Asked Questions about the Children's Online Privacy

Protection Rule.

What These Privacy Rules Mean to YOU

Angelina Federal Employees Credit Union is committed to protecting the privacy of children
(and everyone) who visits this site. You probably noticed that we don't ask you for your
name, we don't ask you for your e-mail address, and we don't have a chat room where

other people can ask you for personal information.

Why don't we care about all of your personal information? Because we want you to be a safe

cyber-surfer...and we want you to have fun and learn while you're at our site.
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